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CommenterWords 

I fully support the Northern Pass Project. As a former employee of the General Electric Company located in  

Schenectady New York, I worked 30 years in the power generation Industry. I don't believe the average person is  

aware of the number of existing power plants in the US that are closing. Vermont Yankee is one recent example  

and others are yet to come such as the Indian Point Station located on the Hudson river near New York City.  

Tree huggers are generally not technically astute and start whining about such projects at the drop of a hat. I am  

an outdoorsman myself and appreciate the solitude of the great outdoors. Where do some of these people think  

their electricity is going to come from if we don't find replacements for the closing plants and the slow but steady  

load growth in spite of energy conservation methods? Maybe these people should install solar panels and go  

completely off grid. As been proposed, some or all of the line may be buried but that will raise the cost. It may  

also make the line more vulnerable to accidental dig ups which will be harder to successfully repair. 
 
In summary, I am in total support of the project. 
 
Stanley A. Doret 
7/15/2017 

  

 


